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Stockham Primary School 
Stockham Way 

Wantage 

Oxon 

OX12 9HL 
 

Tel: 01235 764407 

E mail: Office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk 

 

  

Tuesday 4th March 25 

Dear Parents, Carers & Families 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to inform you that Merlin Class will have Mrs 
Hubbard back in class after Easter as their teacher on Thursday and Friday.  

Mrs Hubbard will work on Thursdays and Fridays going forward to cover Mrs. Wylde’s SLT 
time and PPA (Planning, Preparation, and Assessment) time.  

I would like to take the opportunity to say thank you to Mrs. Milton who very kindly stepped 
into the role to support the children over the last few months. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

With kind regards 

Vikki Marsh-Ballard 

 

 

 


